
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

25th March 2024 

Dear Year 11 Students, 

GCSE EXAM RESULTS AND OPTIONS 

 

You will receive your GCSE exam results on Thursday 22nd August 2024 in the Assembly Hall from 

9am to 10.30am.  Any results not collected on this day will be sent by First Class post to the 

address held for you by the school. 

 

You should be very proud of all you have achieved, as we are, and we wish you well for the 

future. Most students are choosing to return to Cardinal Pole Catholic School and if you have been 

offered a place, you should register on results day. If you are not yet sure of your options, please 

see the staff on hand who will be able to support you. 

 

If you have a question about your results please see the Exams Officer, Ms Sabiha Valli, who may 

be able to answer your questions on the day or by contacting her via email on 

sabihavalli@cardinalpole.co.uk please cc in Ms Connolly ellieconnolly@cardinalpole.co.uk.  

   

If you are returning to Cardinal Pole’s Outstanding Sixth Form we look forward to seeing you in 

September.  

 

If you would like someone else to collect your results on your behalf please fill in the form at the 

bottom of this letter and return to school. We cannot give anyone else your results without this 

and your nominated person must bring identification. Without this slip and ID, the results will not 

be issued. 

 

Yours sincerely     

 
Ms E Connolly 
Deputy Headteacher 
  
 

I, Student Name and Form, give permission to (Block Capitals) 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………… 

 

To collect my results on my behalf.  They will bring identification. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………. 

 

Telephone No (to verify permission):…………………………………………………… 
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